Sign – placed at pullout on highway 99, across from Function Junction, Whistler, BC
Whistler…
a community living in harmony with bears

Whistler is located in prime black bear habitat. Whether you’re walking along the Valley Trail or hiking in the Interpretive Forest, you may encounter a black bear. Black bears are active from mid-March to November. Their constant search for new food sources may draw them into Whistler’s urban areas, often crossing busy pedestrian areas.

Seeing a bear in its natural habitat can be a memorable experience, but please respect and help protect our bears. We would like to help ensure any encounters with bears are positive and free from conflict. Pick up a BEAR SMART Whistler Visitor’s Guide at Visitor Information Centres, most hotels, Municipal Hall, or the RCMP detachment.

How can I be BEAR SMART?

Never feed a bear intentionally or unintentionally by not disposing of garbage in the bear-proof containers provided. No one should be encouraged to feed, pet or pose for a photo with a bear. Take pictures with a telephoto lens from a distance.
Always be alert and aware in bear country.

Respect all bears! Give them plenty of space and do not approach.

With your cooperation, people and bears can coexist in harmony. 

